
Prayer/Praise Corner 

· Prayer for spiritual protection 
and growth for quizzers. 

· Prayer that the Lord will be at 
the center of this ministry 

· Prayer that the quizzers can 
apply the verses they 

memorized 

GalaƟans 3:11 

Now it is evident that no 
one is jusƟfied before 

God by the law, for “The 
righteous shall live by 

faith.”  

 Time has flown and things have been busy. Teens For Christ Northwest is in full swing and a 
lot of things have happened since the last newsletter.  

 At the end of our quiz season, we sent a team to Bible Quizzing Nationals in St. Louis. Team 
“Rooted” placed 20th out of  36 teams . It was a great trip, and lots of new friendships were 

established.  

 During the summer, Teens for Christ hosted two car washes. One in June and one in July to 
raise funds for the club. We want to thank all that came out to help and support us. We Raised 

Around $4,000.00 for the club. We had a great time connecting with the community and were able 
to have great conversations about the gospel to those that got their cars washed. 

  Another update, or you could say addition, is director Lyle Hughs and his Wife Molly 
welcomed their first child into the Bible Quizzing family. Olive Ryan Hughs was born August 

14th, right before the bible quizzing season and will be around for many more quizzing seasons to 
come. 

 Bible Quizzing is in full swing for the 2023-2024 season and its amazing to see all the 
coaches and kids that God has brought in. We have 28 senior quizzers and 9 Junior quizzers. Please 

pray for all these kids as they memorize the Epistles. It’s amazing to see what the kids are 
discovering in these verses, and how they are applying it to their lives. Pray that the Lord keeps 

bringing kids so that we keep growing and expanding the Club. Our Next Quiz meet is November 
11th, at 9am. We hope to see you there. 

 If you have any questions, want to know about the Club’s direction, or more about what 
goes on in our Bible quizzing club, feel free to reach out to Lyle Hughs at 360-220-3012 (call or 

text). 
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Team “Rooted” 



Upcoming 
Events: 

November Quiz 
Meet  

(November 11th) 

Top March Juniors: 

Madeline Huisman-100 

Silas Zollner-96.66 

CharloƩe Thames-93.33 

Gwen Funkhouser-60 

Alice Perry-53.33 

Gideon Zollner-33.33 

Ella Thames-20 

Jacob Funkhouser-6.66 

Top Teams for October 

1st - Fellow Prisoners  

2nd -  Merica    

3rd - NaPauleons 

4th - Imatators 

5th -  Shield Maidens   

The remedy for 
discouragement 
is the Word of 
God. When you 
feed your heart 
and mind with 
its truth, you 
regain your 

perspective and 
find renewed 

strength.  
-Warren 
Wiersbe 

To donate please go 

to our website: 

www.tfcpnw.org 

Or mail your donation 

to the address below: 

P.O. Box 1455 

Ferndale WA, 98248 

Director 

Lyle Hughs 

(360)-220-3012 

teens4christnw@gmail.com 

Top March Quizzers: 

1st - Sam Huisman-107.5    2nd - Josh Hernandez-102.5 

2nd- Simeon LeaviƩ-102.5 3rd - Ruby Hill-101.25 

4th - Caleb Smith-97.5    5th - Mia Albert-88.75 

6th - Brianna Vanbeek-82.5  7th - Daniela Rus-73.75 

8th - Zeb Zollner-60             9th - Jacob Hernandez-55 

Top October Memorizers: 

1st - Sam Huisman-89   2nd - Simeon LeaviƩ-85 

3rd - Joshua Hernandez-35  4th - Caleb Smith-34 

5th - Mia Albert-33    6th - Ruby Hill-29 

7th - Rachel Brinkley-28  8th - Daniella Rus-24 

9th - Zeb Zollner-23  10th - Kari Hively-21 


